
 
 
 

 
 

 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be July 21, 2022  7PM 
 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

July 3—Eric & Stephanie Johnson 
July 10—Chuck & Linda Taylor 
July 17—Ben & Cynthia Norton 
July 24—Matt & Elsa Cunningham 
July 31—JR & Sony Vela 
 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

UPCOMING NEW & EVENTS 

July 4, 2022:  Office and Foodbank Closed 

July 5, 2022: No Mass Today 

July 9, 2022: Delva Balderas Quinceanera 4:00 pm 

July 9, 2022:  Baptism of Mario Carrillo Rodriguez—
  6:00 pm Mass 

July 17, 2022: Spanish Mass at 1:00 pm 
Sept 17, 2022: Men’s Day of Desert Retreat—Becoming 

  a True Man of God 

 
 
 
 
We need your help to prepare for 

Religious Education classes that will 

begin in the Fall.  Please take the time to 

register for classes after the 9:30am 

Sunday Mass or by contacting the office. 

 We need volunteers to work with the youth so if you are 

interested please contact the office (541-523-4521). 

 

Are you called to serve?  Don’t forget Art Kreger is 

conducting Altar Server training after the 9:30am 

Mass.  This is open to all youth who have made 

their First Communion and any adults who would 

like to participate in this ministry.  Please contact the office if you 

are interested. 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in July!  Scott Sherman, Richard 
Chaves, Paul Stiefvater, Ryan 
Chaves, Gordon Krook, Marco Vela, 

Albert Hausotter! 

The Bookclub will be meeting in the Rectory from 5

-6:30pm.  We will be reviewing the “Story of the 

Soul”, chapters 1 & 2.   We will be meeting July 8th 

and August 12, then the every 3rd Friday after that. 

Do you have a family member serving in the U.S. 
Armed Forces? If so, please provide a picture of 
them in uniform along with their name and branch 

of service. They will then be added to our Honor 
Board. If you have someone who is on the Honor Board and 

is no longer in the Armed Forces, please contact Hal Huntington so 
he can update the board. 

TRAINING FOR LAY MINISTERS & ALCOLYTES 

If you were unable to attend the Lay Minister training by Bishop 
Cary, it is now available at https://www.dioceseofbaker.org/office-
of-liturgy in video format.  We are trying to get all of the liturgists 
to be uniform in their service. 

Refreshed for Mission, Annual Catechetical Symposium, Aug 
5-7. 

Inviting all parents, catechists, and parish leaders to join 
Bishop Cary and his guests for an opportunity to be inspired, 
connect, learn, and grow. How is Jesus inviting you to join 
with Him as He calls, forms, and sends? Come to the Well, Go 
Deeper, and Become Springs of Living Water this August 5-7 
at the Cascade View Retreat Center in Powell Butte. For More 
Info. & to Register: dioceseofbaker.org/symposium or 541-
388-4004.   

New Directions of NE Oregon has asked if there might be anyone 

willing to take one of their clients to Payette, Idaho on August 11, 

2022 for an appointment with the Social Security.  If you are availa-

ble to help, please call Tammy at New Directions at 541-523-7400 

ext. 206. 

http://dioceseofbaker.org/symposium

